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NOTICE OF PETITION FOR TEMPORARY URGENCY CHANGE  
FOR APPLICATION 22377 (SEA RANCH WATER COMPANY) 

 
COUNTY: SONOMA STREAM SYSTEM: SOUTH FORK GUALALA RIVER 

 
Sea Ranch Water Company, P.O. Box 16, The Sea Ranch, CA, 95497 has filed a Petition 
for Temporary Urgency Change to temporarily relax a condition of its permit that requires  
five cubic feet per second of water to be bypassed during the period June 1 to  
November 30.  This temporary urgency change was requested in response to a pipeline 
failure that disrupted water service to 1,000 customers within the Sea Ranch service area. 
 
Summary of Existing Application 

 

Source: South Fork Gualala River tributary to Pacific Ocean 

Point of 
Diversion: 

NW¼ of NE¼ of Section 21, T10N, R14W, MDB&M 

Amount: 
1.29 cubic foot per second by direct diversion, with 613 acre-feet per 
annum limit. 

Season: January 1 to December 31 of each year 

Purpose of Use: Municipal 

Place of Use: 
Within Sea Ranch Water Company service area, as shown on map on 
file with the Division of Water Rights.  

 
Petition for Change 
 
Pursuant to California Water Code section 1438(a), the State Water Resources Control 
Board (State Water Board) may issue a temporary change order in advance of public 
notice.  The State Water Board approved this Temporary Urgency Change on November 8, 
2007 by Order WR 2007-0038-DWR. 
 
Pursuant to California Water Code section 1438(d), any interested party may file an objection 
to the approval of this Order.  Objections must be received by the Division of Water 
Rights by 3:00 p.m. on December 19, 2007.  For more information regarding this project, 
including procedures for filing objections, please contact Ken Emanuel at (916) 341-5317 or 
by e-mail at kemanuel@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 Date of Notice: November 16, 2007  

 


